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11/19/17 
 

 
HERRICK MEMORIAL LIBRARY BOARD VACANCY 

 
 
The Herrick Memorial Library Board has an immediate vacancy.  Any 
person residing in the Village of Wellington or Wellington Township 
may apply for this position by submitting a letter of intent.  The letter 
should include any relevant work experiences and any qualifications 
that would be beneficial to the position.  Please include personal 
contact information and address your letter to the Herrick Memorial 
Trustee Search Committee.  Letters should be forwarded to the Herrick 
Memorial Library.  The deadline is Dec. 15.  Call 440-647-2120 with any 
questions. 
 

Respectfully submitted by: 

Virginia Haynes 

Fiscal Officer 

Wellington Township 


